
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
11/18/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office responded to the Kingston Nation Bank in 

Kingston, Ohio at 12:05 p.m. today in reference to an attempted robbery. 

 Bank employees reported seeing a white male, approximately 5’8” wearing a black 

hooded sweatshirt, with a colorful logo on the back. The suspect approached and 

entered the first set of doors to the bank. Employees were able to get interior doors 

locked before the suspect could enter the bank.  

 

The suspect then fled toward Eastern Avenue in Kingston. Sheriff’s Deputies are 

currently searching the area and detectives are on the scene processing evidence.  

 

Further details will be released as they become available.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


